
Subject: [Fwd: Under the Volcano]
Date: Wed, 02 Jan 2002 14:40:44 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Under the Volcano
Date: Wed, 2 Jan 2002 14:32:57 -0800

From: Agnes Hilsen <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

"'FONVCA (E-mail)'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Councillor Crist:

An advance copy of the report of the Acting Manager - Parks & Environment
was provided to Council via Info Package on December 11.  

The report is tentatively scheduled for the January 14 Regular Council
meeting.

Agnes Hilsen
Municipal Clerk 

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: January 1, 2002 8:43 PM
> To:   Agnes Hilsen
> Cc:   Mayor and Council - DNV; FONVCA (E-mail)
> Subject:      Under the Volcano
> 
> Ms Hilsen:
> 
> According to the Minutes of October 9-2001 of the Regular Meeting of the
> Council item 10 -  Request for Reconsideration - Combined Staff and RCMP
> report regarding "Under the Volcano"  Mayor Bell advised that a report is
> currently being prepared and will be presented to Council at a future
> Regular Council Meeting. 
> 
> Please advise when this report will come before Council as announced by
> the Mayor on October 9-2001.
> 
> Thank you,
> 
> Ernie Crist 
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